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N TAOISIGH 
Uimhir .................................................. . 

~o: Mr. D. Nally, Secretary 

From: B. McCarthy. 

The Department of Foreign Affairs strongly recommend 

that the Taoiseach meet the delegation from the 

AFL-CIO. Our Washington Embassy have been developing 

contacts with the organisation and the Ambassador 

has met Tom Donahue, Secretary Treasurer of the 

organisation. There is also a proposal under 

consideration for the attendance by an Irish Trade 

Union Official, as an observer, at the next Annual 

conference of AFL-CIO which is due to be held in 

Florida later this year. I am getting some further 

briefing from Foreign Affairs on these matters. 

I attach, as requested, ~ report on the meeting which 

the then Taoiseach had with Irish/American Trade Union 

Leaders in New York in June, 1982 , together with a 

list of those present. Mr. Donahue was not among them. 
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